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TO:  Historic Advisory Board 

FROM:  Alexandra Cramer, Planner/Project Manager 

DATE:  February 3rd, 2025 

SUBJECT: Discussion on Saving Places Conference 

 

SUMMARY  

Staff and HAB members recently attended the Saving Places Conference in Colorado Springs. This 
discussion will provide an opportunity for attendees to share their thoughts about the conference, discuss 
what they learned, and explore ideas they would like to potentially implement on this board. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends HAB discuss their experiences at the Saving Places Conference and identify potential 
initiatives or practices to implement moving forward. 

ATTACHMENTS 

N/A 


